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Winchester Science Centre and Planetarium Visit – Year 5 
Tuesday 9th November 2021 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As part of our upcoming ‘Space’ topic in science, we have arranged for all children in Year 5 to visit Winchester 
Science Centre and Planetarium on Tuesday 9th November 2021. Throughout the day children will take part in many 
different activities both about space and wider science topics covered through the science centre exhibits. This will 
include: a hands-on Discovery Workshop looking at our solar system through scientific experiments; a planetarium 
show focussing on the planets within our solar system; and time within a small group to look around the interactive 
exhibits throughout the centre.  
 
Due to the timings of these sessions, we ask that children arrive at school no later than 9:00 inline with normal drop-
off times. We will need to have children registered promptly in order to board the coach to arrive at the centre for 
10:00am. We will be leaving Winchester Science Centre at 2:00pm, in order to have some time to discuss our day 
before the usual collection time of 3:30pm. All children should still wear their school uniform on the day of the trip. 
 
Please ensure you child brings the following with them on Tuesday 9th November: 

• packed lunch in a sealed container 

• water bottle 

• a rucksack 

• waterproof jacket  
 
We would like to ask for a contribution of £13.75 via the school’s scopay system to go towards the cost of 
admission, transport and interactive workshops. Please complete the permission form and payment on Scopay 
before Wednesday 3rd November. If you have any questions about the trip, please feel free to contact us prior to 
the visit. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr Rule and Mr Le Tissier 
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